Parnijit Singh

From: Howard White </ I -

Sent: 04 November 2021 17:37

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2021/4305/P have been received by the council.

Do | have to do anything with this ?
Get Outlook for i0OS

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 5:32:51 PM

To:

Subject: Comments on 2021/4305/P have been received by the council.

*This is a much needed business for the street. The restaurants and evening venues have been slowly ebbed away
over the years. Life and soul needs to be brought back to Englands Lane high street. | note other comments about
rubbish and parking, well that will be the case whatever business is in this location! It is a high street after all, what
do you expect? It will be wonderful to have more independent, local places to eat and drink at without having to
travel afar.

Comments made by Howard of 9 Eton Garages, Nw3 4PE
Phone I

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Support



